## **URGENT!!!**



Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
National Capital Region
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS
Quezon City

Nueva Ecija Street, Bago Bantay, Quezon City



## **MEMORANDUM TO:**

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents Chief Administrative Officer Division Supervisors Section Chiefs

Attached is a letter from Dr. Elena R. Ruiz, Assistant Secretary, for Programs and Projects, DepEd Central Office, requesting your attendance in celebration of the 40<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of the Declaration of Martial Law on September 21, 2012, 1:00 PM at Bantayog Ng Mga Bayani, Quezon Avenue cor. EDSA, Diliman, Quezon City.

In connection with this, everyone is enjoined to attend the said activity.

For strict compliance.

CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO VI Schools Division Superintendent

admin/Gennyching



## SPECIAL PROGRAMS AND PROJECTS OFFICE

505 Banifacio Bidg , DepED Complex, Meralco Ave., Pasig City Tel Nos. (02) 637-5832 and (02) 637-5834 Email: spapa2012@gmail.com



RECORDS SECTION

September 20, 2012

DR. CORAZON C. RUBIO

Schools Division City Superintendent DepEd-Division of Quezon City

Dear Supt. Rubio:

Greetings from the Special Programs and Projects Office!

In line with the celebration of the 40th Anniversary of the Declaration of Martial Law, the department is requesting your usual support, assistance and cooperation in the commemorative program on September 21, 2012, 1:00pm at Bantayog Ng Mga Bayani, Quezon Avenue, cor. EDSA Dillman. Quezon City.

Two Hundred (200) participants composed of DepEd Division of Quezon City officials, teachers and students are enjoined to attend and grace this historic occasion. They are requested to be seated at 12:00nn in preparation for the arrival of the President. Also, may we request a High School Muslim Student to join in leading the ecumenical prayer during the program.

In addition, may we solicit the kind hearted support of the Division office to prepare a simple merienda for the teachers and students who will attend and participate in this milestone event.

Further intermation may be obtained from the Special Programs and Projects Office (SPAPO) located at Rm, 505 Benifacio Bidg., DepEd Central Office, DepEd Complex Mercilco Ave., Pasig City, 1600 with the following tel. nos.: (02) 637 58 32/34 or mobile nos.: 0919 516 4759 and 0917 661 0780.

We hope for your most needed cooperation and support to this very momentous event in our history.

Thank-you very much.

very truly yours.

ELEMA'R. KUIZ
Assistant Secretary

For Programs and Projects